VILLAGE OF SENECA
PHOTOGRAPHY CONTEST

Open to Residents of Seneca of all ages

Deadline for Submission: July 2, 2021

Subject of Submission:  Anything related to Seneca, including landscapes,
architecture, and events. Photographs must be taken within the Village of

Seneca.

Top six (6) winning photographs will be displayed in the council chambers at
Seneca Village Hall and will be used on the Village's new website.

The winners will be invited to attend a Seneca Council meeting for recognition
of their winning photographs.

Entries should be submitted by email to clerk]l @mailseneca.org with the subject
line PHOTOGRAPHY CONTEST.

Rules:

1. One entry per person.

2. Must be aresident of Seneca.

3. Submission must include name, address and phone number.

4. Photograph must be taken within village limits.

5. Winning photographs become the property of the Village of Seneca.




